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From:
Sent: 16 December 2021 15:42
To:
Subject: Strensall with Towthorpe Neighbourhood Plan Submission Consultation

This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Sir/Madam  
 
Earswick Parish Council supports the Strensall with Towthorpe Neighbourhood Plan. The Parish 
Council has read and agree with your privacy notice and wish to be informed of any future decision or 
actions the Local Planning Authority make in relation to the submitted Neighbourhood Plan (in line 
with Regulation 19). 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Clerk to Earswick Parish Council 




